
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 Lowestoft Bascule and Gull Wing Bridges – 

Amendment to timing of Small Vessel opening 19th 

November 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that the timing of the 14:30hrs Small Vessel 

Opening on Tuesday 19th November only, will be brought forward to 14:00hrs. 

Vessels wishing to transit on this opening will need to provide a minimum of 30 

minutes notice to Lowestoft Port Control. 

Vessel Masters/owners/operators are requested to bear this change in mind when 

scheduling vessel transits. 

This change will not affect all other Small Vessel scheduled openings. 

  

This notice self-cancels at 23:59hrs on 19th November. 

 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if 

further information is required. 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

18 November 2024 
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